
From: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
To: "Woody Karp"
Subject: RE: Dublin Veteran project 7544 Dublin Blvd and 6707 Golden Gate Drive Dublin
Date: Wednesday, September 05, 2012 8:07:00 AM

Hi Woody:
 
I called your office this morning to talk about the Dublin Veterans Project. Please give me a call
when you get a chance to disucss.
 
Regards,
 
Dilan Roe, P.E.
Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502
510.567.6767; Ext. 36767
QIC: 30440
dilan.roe@acgov.org

 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm
 

From: Woody Karp [mailto:WKarp@edenhousing.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 28, 2012 11:40 AM
To: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: Dublin Veteran project 7544 Dublin Blvd and 6707 Golden Gate Drive Dublin
 
Good Morning Dilan,
Faye may have already told you, but if not, she has accepted a position with another company and
is leaving Eden Housing.  I am taking over the project management responsibilities for the Dublin
Veterans project.  I would very much like to speak with you and learn about the environmental
issues associated with the proposed  affordable site. 
Please let me know when you could schedule a call with me.
Thanks,
Woody Karp
Senior Project Developer
Eden Housing, Inc.
22645 Grand Street
Hayward, CA 94541
(510) 247 8119- direct
(510) 589 3483- cell
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